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Permanent Mission of the Independent State of Samoa 
to the United Nations and other international organisations in Geneva                                                             
 									
								 

 


GERMANY UPR
9th November 2023, 9 am 

Thank you Mr President, 

We warmly welcome the German delegation, and thank them for their report. 

Samoa recognizes the invaluable work Germany has undertaken as member of the HRC, and as co-chair of the Geneva Pledge.

We recommend, 

1)  Enact necessary measures to reduce carbon emissions that would enable Germany to meet the global target of capping the atmospheric temperatures rise at 1.5 degrees or below. 

2)  Improve on implementation and legislative adherence to the Nonßproliferation Treaty and the Arms Trade Treaty

and

3)  Provide additional resources in the development of an inclusive school system, especially for children needing special educations support. 



I thank you 
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